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City of Taylor Mill
CAUCUS MEETING
Wednesday, July 24, 2024

CALL TO ORDER & WELCOME:

Mayor Bell called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m. and welcomed those in attendance.
Mayor Daniel L. Bell, Commissioner Caroline Braden, Commissioner Ed Kuehne, Commissioner
Dan Murray, City Administrative Officer Brian Haney, and City Attorney Jack Gatlin were in
attendance. Commissioner Kreimborg was absent.

DISCUSSIONS:

CAO Haney led the discussion ORD 397 regarding the regulation of ATVs within the city.
Each commissioner was asked to contact City Attorney Jack Gatlin directly with their requests for
revision to the ordinance. The ordinance will be resubmitted to the full commission as a first
reading with the revision at the August 14" meeting.

CAO led the discussion on a flagpole and sign in the location of the business district.

CAO reported on the meeting he and Commission Braden had with Scott Hamel and three
other volunteers regarding future community events.

CAO requested the Commission provide him with any budget requests that they may have.

CAO provided the Commission with recommendations to upgrade the children’s
playground at Pride Park.

CAO provided an update on the status of the Park Pavilion construction.
CAO provided an update on the construction of the new fire station.
CAO provided an update on the city’s concrete street replacement project.

CAO reported that he will be filing an application to PDS for a text amendment for issues
related to the Z21 revisions the commission had approved.

Mayor Bell provided a report on his and CAO Haney’s meeting with KYTC District VI
director, Robert Yeager regarding the status of the sidewalk contract currently in the office of the
federal office of highways and the status of the $600,000 previously allocated by the legislature
for the repair work on Wolf Road



ADJOURNMENT

There being no further business to discuss, Mayor Bell called for a motion to adjourn.
Commissioner Braden so moved, with a second from Commissioner Kuehne to adjourn the caucus
meeting. Through a voice call vote, the motion passed with unanimous approval of the
Commission, the time being 11:04 a.m.

MOTION PASSED

The next Commission Meeting will be Wednesday, August 14, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. at Taylor
Mill City Hall, 5225 Taylor Mill Road.

APPROVED:

éamel E Be‘%, %ayor é—

ATTEST: /

} ek U™
Date YE}Z}J /%llz i




